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CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,

Greetings from TWGS!!

We would like to bring to your attention that, as of now, your child has not submitted their
choice preference for Club Activities. Therefore, we would like to inform you that the school
reserves the right to allocate club activities to your child based on availability.

These club activities are scheduled to take place during the last period of the regular
timetable, and there are no additional charges associated with participating in these activities.
We encourage your child to make their preference known as soon as possible to ensure they
are assigned to an activity that aligns with their interests. Please communicate your child's
choice to the class teacher at your earliest convenience.

Thank you for your cooperation and support in this matter. If you have any questions or need

further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out at 7500645645.




